
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

11th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

SPONSORED BOUNCE 

 

Now that the children have all settled very well into Reception, we are planning on holding our 

exciting Sponsored Bounce!  We do hope you will be able to attend. 

 

These very special sponsored events will take place on: 

 

Mrs Moore’s Class Monday 9th October at 9.15 am 

Miss Leader’s Class Tuesday 10th October at 9.15 am 

Miss Hurley’s Class Wednesday 11th October at 9.15 am 

 

We are hoping to raise enough money through these bounces to allow each class to adopt an 

animal for the year at Colchester Zoo which we will be going to visit during the summer term.  

We are all very excited about choosing the animals which we will adopt and helping towards 

their care and conservation. 

 

Please find attached a sponsor form which we would greatly appreciate your family filling in and 

sending back with the money on the day or soon after the bounce. 

 

This is always a really fun event which the children love to take part in and we hope to see you at 

your child’s bounce! 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

